You are a suspected COVID case if you

have fallen ill with high fever, have a cough and/or lost your sense of taste and smell

or

spent more than 15 minutes without a mask in close proximity to a confirmed COVID patient

What to do if you are a suspected COVID19 case?

1) Self isolate.

2) Call the public health service hotline 1450 and ask for a test.

3) Send an email to <u>vorstand.anglistik@univie.ac.at</u> + <u>covid.philkult@univie.ac.at</u> + <u>rektorat@univie.ac.at</u> stating your name, why you are a suspected case (symptoms or contact person), and, in case you know, when you will be tested, as well as a list of the colleagues with whom you have been in close contact in the last 7 days.

If you test negative

If you test positive

Send an email to <u>vorstand.anglistik@univie.ac.at</u> + <u>covid.philkult@univie.ac.at</u> + <u>rektorat@univie.ac.at</u> stating that you are clear. Send an email to vorstand.anglistik@univie.ac.at + covid.philkult@univie.ac.at + rektorat@univie.ac.at that you have been tested positive.

Stay at home and get well soon!